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Date June 2013 

 
To: Eligible Retired Participants of the Pensioned Operating Engineers Health and Welfare Trust 

Fund  
 
Re: $2,500 Death Benefit – Effective July 1, 2013 

 

The $2,500 lump sum death benefit for certain pensioners under the Operating Engineers Local 3 

Pension Plan will be eliminated effective for deaths after June 30, 2013. Effective July 1, 2013, the 

same $2,500 death benefit for eligible pensioners will be provided under the Pensioned Operating 

Engineers Health and Welfare Trust Fund upon submission of required documentation to the Trust 

Fund Office.  

If you have any questions, please contact the Trust Fund Office at the numbers listed above. You 

may also call the Fringe Benefits office at (800) 532-2105.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Board of Trustees 

 

___________________________________ ___________________________________ 

RUSSELL E. BURNS, CO-CHAIRMAN RICHARD PIOMBO, CO-CHAIRMAN 

JUSTIN DISTON  KEVIN J. ALBANESE 

PETE FIGUEIREDO   JEFFREY CLYDE 

CARL GOFF   F. G. CROSTHWAITE 

STEVE HARRIS   ROBERT DOUD 

STEVE INGERSOLL  THOMAS HOLSMAN 

DAN REDING  JOHN M. HUMBER 

JAMES SULLIVAN  LANCE INOUYE 

NATE TUCKER  JAMES E. MURRAY 

   

 

 

 

 

Receipt of this notice does not constitute a determination of your eligibility. If you wish to verify 

eligibility, or if you have any questions regarding the Plan changes, please contact the Trust Fund 

Office. 

 


